
	

	
Daniel Gale Sotheby's Makes 
Port Washington Management Announcements 
 
Port Washington, NY. February 4, 2016. Daniel Gale Sotheby's International 
Realty, one of the nation's leading realtors, recently named industry 
veteran Karen Morrison sales manager for its Port Washington office.  Daniel 
Gale Sotheby's President and CEO Patricia Petersen made the announcement. 
 
"We are thrilled to welcome a manager of Karen's ability to a sales 
management position in our organization," said Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty President and CEO Patricia Petersen. "Karen's 
experience and local knowledge make her an ideal person to assume the role 
from our longtime sales manager and friend Emma McMahon.  Under Emma's 
leadership, the Port Washington office has maintained the number one spot in 
the community for more than 16 years, but Emma has decided to step back from 
her management role.  We're glad to have Karen's expertise at the ready." 
 
Karen Morrison is both a longtime resident of Port Washington and proven 
manager of real estate professionals with more than 35 years in the 
industry.  "I've helped to build real estate offices from scratch to 
success, and Daniel Gale Sotheby's offers me the local agency feeling with 
the tools and global reach of a real estate powerhouse.  Everything at 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's, from its chief executive to its technology and 
training, is first class.  They truly care about the agents without losing 
the "family" feel, and they are totally dedicated to a culture of 
professionalism and integrity.   We're able to provide our agents with the 
tools that drive both personal success and the exceptional service that we 
proudly offer all of our customers and clients." 
 
Founded in 1922, Daniel Gale Sotheby's International Realty consistently 
leads the nation in achieving one of the highest average sales prices in the 
country.  Daniel Gale Sotheby's is a $2.5 billion dollar organization with 
800 sales associates in 28 offices spanning Long Island and Queens. 
Services include a Relocation Division, an award-winning Marketing & 
Technology Department, a Development Marketing Group, Commercial and Rental 
Divisions; and Ambassador Abstract title company.  The Sotheby's 



International Realty affiliate for Long Island and Queens since 1976, 
Daniel Gale Sotheby's has gained national and international recognition, 
including top honors worldwide.  In addition to its place on the Regents 
Board of "Who's Who in Luxury Real Estate," Daniel Gale Sotheby's 
International Realty is active in Real Trends, The Asian Real Estate 
Association and The Realty Alliance (comprising some of the real estate 
industry's most influential companies with participation "by invitation 
only").  For more information, visit www.danielgale.com. 
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